
  behold 0816 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  behold 0816 # atenizo {at-en-id'-zo}; from a compound of 1 (as
a particle of union) and teino (to stretch); to gaze intently: --
 {behold} earnestly (stedfastly), fasten (eyes), look (earnestly,
 stedfastly, up stedfastly), set eyes.[ql

  earnestly 0816 # atenizo {at-en-id'-zo}; from a compound of 1
(as a particle of union) and teino (to stretch); to gaze
intently: -- behold earnestly (stedfastly), fasten (eyes), look
({earnestly}, stedfastly, up stedfastly), set eyes.[ql

  earnestly 0816 # atenizo {at-en-id'-zo}; from a compound of 1
(as a particle of union) and teino (to stretch); to gaze
intently: -- behold {earnestly} (stedfastly), fasten (eyes),
look (earnestly, stedfastly, up stedfastly), set eyes.[ql

  eyes 0816 # atenizo {at-en-id'-zo}; from a compound of 1 (as a
particle of union) and teino (to stretch); to gaze intently: --
behold earnestly (stedfastly), fasten (eyes), look (earnestly,
stedfastly, up stedfastly), set {eyes}.[ql

  eyes 0816 # atenizo {at-en-id'-zo}; from a compound of 1 (as a
particle of union) and teino (to stretch); to gaze intently: --
behold earnestly (stedfastly), fasten ({eyes}), look (earnestly,
stedfastly, up stedfastly), set eyes.[ql

  fasten 0816 # atenizo {at-en-id'-zo}; from a compound of 1 (as
a particle of union) and teino (to stretch); to gaze intently: --
 behold earnestly (stedfastly), {fasten} (eyes), look (earnestly,
 stedfastly, up stedfastly), set eyes.[ql

  look 0816 # atenizo {at-en-id'-zo}; from a compound of 1 (as a
particle of union) and teino (to stretch); to gaze intently: --
behold earnestly (stedfastly), fasten (eyes), {look} (earnestly,
stedfastly, up stedfastly), set eyes.[ql

  set 0816 # atenizo {at-en-id'-zo}; from a compound of 1 (as a
particle of union) and teino (to stretch); to gaze intently: --
behold earnestly (stedfastly), fasten (eyes), look (earnestly,
stedfastly, up stedfastly), {set} eyes.[ql

  stedfastly 0816 # atenizo {at-en-id'-zo}; from a compound of 1
(as a particle of union) and teino (to stretch); to gaze
intently: -- behold earnestly (stedfastly), fasten (eyes), look
(earnestly, stedfastly, up {stedfastly}), set eyes.[ql

  stedfastly 0816 # atenizo {at-en-id'-zo}; from a compound of 1
(as a particle of union) and teino (to stretch); to gaze
intently: -- behold earnestly (stedfastly), fasten (eyes), look
(earnestly, {stedfastly}, up stedfastly), set eyes.[ql

  stedfastly 0816 # atenizo {at-en-id'-zo}; from a compound of 1
(as a particle of union) and teino (to stretch); to gaze
intently: -- behold earnestly ({stedfastly}), fasten (eyes),
look (earnestly, stedfastly, up stedfastly), set eyes.[ql

  up 0816 # atenizo {at-en-id'-zo}; from a compound of 1 (as a
particle of union) and teino (to stretch); to gaze intently: --
behold earnestly (stedfastly), fasten (eyes), look (earnestly,
stedfastly, {up} stedfastly), set eyes.[ql
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